
Dear Legal Families,  
 
I hope this message finds you all continuing to stay safe and healthy. I hope you all had a 
wonderful Mother’s Day and that you were able to spend some time, safely, celebrating 
your moms.  
 
Virtue​ - Have you seen any of the signs of HOPE in the windows of our student’s homes in 
town this week? Our virtue for the rest of the year is HOPE. Here are a couple of different 
ideas you can do with your kids if you would like. Thanks to Mrs. Moylan for sharing pictures 
of these lovely little plants and pots with us. They’re made with tin cans and glass jars.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We will continue to focus on Mary during the month of 
May and offer prayers and petitions to her. This is a good 
time to teach your children to say the Hail Mary prayer 
and a perfect prayer for Mother’s Day, as Mary was the 
ultimate mother.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Survey​ ​Says!​ - We have one last survey to fill out this year. Please take a 
few minutes to complete it. We really do value your opinions and we read 
and analyze all of the data to make decisions about how we organize 
education and opportunities at school. You can use the  link or the QR 
code (just hold your camera on your phone up to the code). Students in 
grades 4-9 will be asked to fill out age appropriate surveys as well. The 
codes will be in their Google Classrooms. This one's for parents to fill out.  
District Satisfaction Survey 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LegalParent2020


School Council​ - meeting postponed to May 20th at 6:30. Please RSVP to 
rtrottier@gsacrd.ab.ca​ if you would like to attend.  
 
Registration​ - We are well into planning for next year already so if you haven’t filled out 
your children’s registration forms yet, please do as soon as possible. I’ve noticed that some 
families have registered for option courses but haven’t actually submitted registration 
packages yet. Option choices are contingent upon us receiving the registration package. All 
registrations in GSACRD are online this year and can be found on our website on the home 
page. Thank you! If you have questions about the online registration process, please contact 
Mrs. Blinston at ​mblinston@gsacrd.ab.ca​ or call the school and leave a message.  
 
Grade 9s,​ you can register for MCHS by going to their website and clicking on the link for 
online registration. Again, the option choices you want will be first come first served so 
please register as soon as you can. You will need to have a PowerSchool account to get 
your grades for your registration form.  
 
District Message​ - If you haven’t had a chance to read Mr. Keohane’s weekly message, I 
would encourage you to do so. In it he summarizes Minister LaGrange’s possible plan to 
open up school again. It was sent to all parents in our division by email.  
 
I pray that you are all keeping healthy and safe. Please continue to contact your children’s 
teachers or administration if you have questions or concerns. We are here for you.  
 
Blessings, 
 
Renee Trottier, principal   

mailto:rtrottier@gsacrd.ab.ca
mailto:mblinston@gsacrd.ab.ca


Website​ - Don’t forget to check out our website for our “Learning from 
Home” section where we provide resources to support you and your 
child and to provide extra activities that your child can do if they need it. 
https://www.ls.gsacrd.ab.ca/ 
 
 
Birthdays - Happy Birthday to: 
 
May 9 - Nash Lucas 
May 11 - Ben Veenstra 

     Mrs. Giacobbo 
May 13 - Jury White 
May 14 - Ryver Gauvreau 
 
 
 
Alberta Health Services Virtual Caregiver Sessions for Children, Adolescents and 
families 
 
There is more to this site than ADHD sessions. Please click on the link to discover information 
about anxiety, depression, self-injury, Triple S Parenting Sessions, “Lunch and Learns”, 
helping children build executive functioning skills, parenting teens, self-regulation for 
children . . . the list goes on! If you’re struggling with your child or children right now, please 
check out this site for helpful information.  
 
Caregiver Education 
  

https://www.ls.gsacrd.ab.ca/
https://www.cyfcaregivereducation.ca/caregiver-education_1


Week at a Glance: 

Time  Monday 
May 11 

Tuesday 
May 12 

Wednesday 
May 13 

Thursday 
May 14 

Friday 
May 15 

8:30-9:00           Staff Meeting/PD 
Day - No School for 
students 

9:00-9:30  Grade 5/6 Meet         

9:30-10:00  Grade 2/3 Meet         

10:00-10:30         Grades 4-6 
Citizenship Meet  
(link in classroom) 
 
AM  Pre-K/Kinder 
Meet 

 

10:30-11:00  Grade 1/2 Meet         

11:00-11:30    Math 9 Meet 
 
Religion prayer and 
class cancelled 
today 

LA9 Meet 
 

 

Science 9 Meet 
 
Grades 1-6 
Religion Prayer  
 
Miss Josey-Open 
Office Hours-Gr7-9 
Google Meet Code: 
legalvoice 

 

11:30-12:00  Grade 4/5 Meet      Miss Josey-Open 
Office Hours 

 

12:00-12:30  LUNCH  LUNCH  LUNCH  LUNCH   

12:30-1:00    Math 7 Meet 
 

LA 7/8 Meet 
 

Science 7 Meet 
 

 

1:00-1:30    Math 8 Meet 
 
Miss Josey-Open 
Office Hours - Elem 
Google Meet Code: 
legalvoice 

  Science 8 Meet 
 
 
 

 

1:30-2:00    Miss Josey-Open 
Office Hours 

   
 

 

2:00-2:30     
 

  PM Pre-K/Kinder 
Meet 

 

2:30-3:00            

 


